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October 1, 2023 
 
 

Via Email: cityclerk@elpaso.texas.gov 
 
City Clerk 
Laura D. Prine           
City of El Paso      
300 N. Campbell Street     
El Paso, Texas 79901      
 
 Re: 2023 Third Quarter Lobbyist Report for the City of El Paso 
 
Ms. Prine: 
 
 I hope all is well. Pursuant to Sec. 2.94.070(A) of the El Paso City Code, I hereby state that 
I have no activity nor changes to report from July 1, 2023, through October 1, 2023; this statement 
is in lieu of filing a quarterly lobbying report. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
       DUMOND GROUP, LLC. 

                                                                        
       Christian Samaniego 
 
cc: cclerk-1@elpasotexas.gov 
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